
 

 

 
 

 Thursday, 02 March 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Piano Concert Friday 17th March 2023, 6.00-7.15pm 
 
I am delighted to invite you to a select piano concert to see your child, and others, showcasing their hard work so far 
this year. 
 
The concert will be at 6.00pm on Friday 17th March in the dining hall at the school, and I anticipate that it will last for 
about just over an hour.  The dress code is smart informal, as befits a music recital. 
 
Mrs Gueye will be in school to supervise those who wish or need to stay on at school between the end of the school 
day and the concert.  At least one of the visiting piano teachers will also be here for those who want to try out their 
pieces in advance.   Participants who stay should bring an after-school snack and a drink with them.  
 
We very much look forward to seeing you on March 17th for what should be an interesting and inspiring 
event.  Would you please confirm consent for your child to take part by emailing Mrs Gueye on rgueye@gvsc.org with 
the detail on the reply slip below. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Nick Gethin, Peripatetic Piano Teacher 
Rebekah Gueye, Music Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Musical Concert Friday 17th March 2023, 6.00-7.15pm 
 
 
 
I consent to (student name) ……………………………………………………….……. Form ……………………….. 
to take part in the piano concert on March 17th. 
 
I will ensure that they are collected promptly at 7.15pm.  
 
 
 
 Signed (person with parental authority)……………………… …………………………………………………..      
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